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November 2016 e-newsletter: The NZ Transport Agency has awarded a Public Private Partnership (PPP)
contract to the Northern Express Group (NX2) to deliver the Pahoi to Warkworth project. It is the second
PPP agreement for a state highway in New Zealand, after the Transmission Gully motorway in Wellington.

Northern Express Group to start construction before
Christmas

The NZ Transport Agency has awarded a PPP contract to the Northern Express Group (NX2) to deliver the
new Pahoi to Warkworth motorway to drivers by 2022. Motorway construction will start before the end of
the year. Read the full media release online here.

What happens now?

Moving forward, the next email you'll receive will be from NX2 with more information about what’s
happening this summer in the project area.

If you have chosen to receive email updates about the Pahoi to Warkworth project, your email address
has been supplied to NX2 so you don’t need to do anything. NX2's email newsletter will have the option
for you to unsubscribe or to update your contact details, if you wish to do so.

New contact details

Under the PPP Contract, NX2 is responsible for delivering all community engagement for the project. The
Transport Agency will continue to have oversight of the project through management of the PPP
contract.

If you have any questions about the project moving forward, please contact NX2 by phone or email:

. info@nx2group.com
° 0508 P2WK INFO
o (0508 7295 4636)
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